SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER HISTORIAN/MEADIA PROGRAM CAROL LONG, CHAIRMAN



September is here; we have made a great start on the year. THANK YOU!!!! We need to keep up the good work. The more reports that you send in and the more information that is given will help all our Auxiliaries to reach their goal.



Words are only one way to communicate to others what is happening with your Auxiliaries and how you are making your Auxiliary achieve your goals. Photos are a great idea to put with your reports. Select a few good photos that shows how your is Auxiliary is working and what they are accomplishing.



Show how the Media has and is helping you inform the public of upcoming events, fundraisers, and Freedom Festivals. Share how you use Facebook to get your message out.

I am looking forward to hearing from you in the future and reaching my goal of having 100% in reporting for the Department.

Thank you,

Carol Long, Chairman